
 
 

NOTE:  Additional information regarding this notice is available from Classified Personnel Services. 
 

PERSONNEL COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE/PUBLIC HEARING 
 

This is to provide public notice that the Personnel Commission meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, December 10, 2014 has been CANCELLED.   
 
The next regular Personnel Commission meeting will take place on 
Wednesday, January 14, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. in the Board Room. 


